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BAWINANGA SPECIAL ADMINISTRATION EXTENDED 
The Registrar of Indigenous Corporations, Mr Anthony Beven, announced today that the 
special administration of the Bawinanga Aboriginal Corporation has been extended until  
30 June 2013. 

The corporation, which is based in Maningrida in the Northern Territory, was placed under 
special administration on 31 October 2012 after the Registrar received a request for assistance 
from the directors. On that date the Registrar appointed Mr Peter Lanthois and Mr Stephen 
Duncan as the joint and several special administrators of the corporation for six months (until 
1 May 2013).  

‘This is a complex special administration and the extension is needed to complete the reform 
of this important corporation,’ Mr Beven said. 

Background  
For more information about the matter refer to the Registrar’s media release of 31 October 
2012 (ORIC MR1213-17). 

Media contact 
Patricia Gibson 
(02) 6146 4743 
ORIC MR1213-30 
1 May 2013  
 
Special administrators 
Stephen Duncan and Peter Lanthois 
Phone: (08) 8212 6322  
Mobiles: 0418 847 551 and 0407 258 959 
Email: sduncan@kordamentha.com or planthois@kordamentha.com  
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